
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
 

February 7, 2023 
 
RFQ#23-912-07 
ROOF REPLACEMENTS AT FLORIDA HOUSING COMMUNITY 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE REFERENCED REQUEST 
FOR QUOTES. 
 
Question # What is the address of the site visit?  
 
Answer:  At the intersection of Pauline St. & Law St., New Orleans, La, 70117 
 
 

                     
 
 
 
Quotes must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the Office of 
Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on Tuesday, February 28, 2023.  All terms 
and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Quotes. All addenda must be 
acknowledged.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 


